
  

  

To   All   Parents/Guardians   of   Students   Entering    Pre-K,   K,   1st,   3rd,   &   6th   Grades,    As   
Well   As,   All    New   Students    to   St.   Ann   Classical   Academy:   

  

Please   be   advised   that   physical   exams   are    mandatory    for   students   who   are    new    to   
SACA   and/or   entering   Pre-K,   K,   1st,   2nd,   3rd,   or   6th   Grade.   However,   a   yearly   physical   
is   recommended!     

Completed   physical   exam   forms   are   due   back   to   the   Nurse   on   the   �rst   day   of   
school.   

Current   immunization   records   are   also   mandatory   in   order   to   maintain   
attendance   in   school.   Failure   to   comply   with   these   requirements   will   jeopardize   
your   child’s   remaining   in   school   until   all   forms   are   updated   and   received.   

*Physical   forms   and   6th-grade   immunization   forms   are   available   on   the   school   
website.   

For   those   students   whose   physical   exams   are   scheduled   to   be   performed   after   the   start   of   
school   in   September   (in   accordance   with   your   insurance   company’s   calendar   year),   
please   have   the   physical   scheduled   and   send   a   note   on   the   �rst   day   of   school   noting   the   
child’s   name   AND   the   date   for   which   the   physical   is   scheduled.    Please   send   in   the   
completed   physical   form   after   the   physical   is   completed.   

Your   cooperation   and   compliance   enables   us   to   stay   informed   of   your   child’s   health   
status   and   any   associated   needs.    Please   be   sure   to   notify   the   Nurse   of   any   changes   in   
your   child’s   medical   information   throughout   the   school   year,   particularly   medications,   
or   allergies.   

Thank   you   in   advance   for   your   attention   to   these   matters.   

  

School   Nurse,   St.   Ann   Classical   Academy      


